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During November 15-18, the head of the technical engineering department of OPORA 
ENGINEERING Vladislav Golubenko with his colleague the senior engineer Andrey Chernov 
were sent for a business trip to St. Petersburg to perform the important task - the supervision of 
the construction of the lighting mast.  

 

The weather conditions were difficult – the wind speed was 30 m / s. However, it didn’t prevent 
the engineers from assembling one full mast, and they set the barrel of the second one with 
service platform and attachments.  



 

(According to the corporate newspaper “SVETskaya zhizn” № 4 (25), 2013)  
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